Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2012 3:22 PM

To: ‘Schaefer, Peter'

Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Hold

Subject: RE: RO0006-3420 San Pablo Ave., Oakland - groundwater monitoring report due date
~COR-240554~

Peter,

The August 15, 2012 schedule for submittal of second quarter 2012 monitoring results is fine.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Schaefer, Peter [mailto:pschaefer@craworld.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2012 9:29 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Hold

Subject: FW: RO0006-3420 San Pablo Ave., Oakland - groundwater monitoring report due date ~COR-240554~

Jerry,

ACEH’s March 28, 2012 letter gave a due date for the second quarter 2012 groundwater monitoring report of July 10,
2012 which, based on previous correspondence, should be due August 15, 2012. | request that we return to the original
schedule, with the second quarter 2012 groundwater monitoring report due August 15, 2012. Thank you.

Regards,

Peter Schaefer
(510) 420-3319

From: Cool, Aubrey

Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2012 1:06 PM

To: Schaefer, Peter

Subject: FW: RO0006-3420 San Pablo Ave., Oakland - groundwater monitoring report due date ~COR-240554~

Hi Peter,

Jerry’s letter from last week requests the 2Q12 SAMR by July 10. Please confirm that we will continue to use the
established due date of August 15.

Thanks,
Aubrey



From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]

Sent: Friday, February 10, 2012 10:56 AM

To: Schaefer, Peter

Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Hold

Subject: RE: RO0006-3420 San Pablo Ave., Oakland - groundwater monitoring report due date ~COR-240554~

Peter,
The proposed schedule for submittal of groundwater monitoring reports for case RO0006 is acceptable.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Schaefer, Peter [mailto:pschaefer@craworld.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2012 7:02 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Hold

Subject: RO0006-3420 San Pablo Ave., Oakland - groundwater monitoring report due date ~COR-240554~

Jerry,

ACEH’s October 31, 2011 letter gave a due date for the second quarter 2012 groundwater monitoring report of July 10,
2012 which, based on previous correspondence, should be due August 15, 2012. | request that we return to the original
schedule, with the second quarter 2012 groundwater monitoring report due August 15, 2012. Thank you.

Regards,

Peter Schaefer, CEG, CHG

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates
5900 Hollis Avenue, Suite A
Emeryville, California 94608-2008
Telephone: (510) 420-3319

Fax: (510) 420-9170
pschaefer@craworld.com

Think before you print
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time!



